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them to improve the readability of  the paper.  The abbreviation “DBD” should be 

defined, on the other hand the abbreviation is not needed. Please use only one 

abbreviation for hepatic ischemia- reperfusion injury (IR or IRI). The abbreviation "CV" 

given in the title page is not used in the text. 
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